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Thursday 4th January 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

A very happy new year to you all.   

 

We endeavour to always communicate with our families at the earliest opportunity to ensure you have as 
much notice of events coming up as possible.  However, as you can hopefully appreciate, sometimes 
fantastic opportunities arise unexpectedly and therefore we cannot give you as much notice as we would 
like.   

 

Today we have secured the chance for all our children to be visited by a Ranger from ‘Zoolab’ on Monday 
8th January 2018.  We are really lucky to secure this date, as they had no other availability this term!   

 

Zoolab are a well-known company who work in Primary schools to deliver a fun, highly curriculum-driven, 
educational experience across all subjects.  They will explain the concepts of science in ways that children 
can readily see and touch. Their ZooLab rangers help the children get up, close and personal with real 
animals and all the children will get the chance to see, touch and handle animals, and to understand more 
about their habitats and behaviours.  During the visit, ZooLab will be delivering a fun and imaginative 
experience – they will take the children on a voyage of discovery, using the drama of storytelling to engage 
them in all sorts of ways!  Most importantly, the children will become active participants and their 
experiences will be an amazing ‘hook in’ to wonderful learning opportunities for the rest of the week. 

Having this ZooLab workshop is a guaranteed talking point for years to come and I am sure you will agree, 
is an unmissable opportunity for your child!  A voluntary contribution of £1 towards this incredible 
experience, would be very much appreciated.  Please ensure this contribution goes to your child’s class 
teacher at your earliest convenience.   

 

We look forward to sharing photos on our school website and I am sure children will be eager to share 
their experiences with you at the end of the school day! 

Thanks again for your understanding regarding the short notice – sometimes you just have to seize those 
moments!   
 
 
 
 
Lisa Regan 


